
2nd October 2023 

 

 

 
 AIM HIGH, BE RESPECTFUL, CREATE HAPPY MEMORIES  

                                                                                                                         

Message From Mrs Rahim 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are 4 weeks into the half term and there are already 

so many exciting things to share with you. It has been 

great to be back in school and get back into routine. 

  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Census Day 

Census Day is taking place on Thursday 5th October 2023. This is where we record how many children have a school lunch.  

We would like to encourage all our children to try a school lunch that day as the school will receive extra funding for each 

meal served. There will be a special menu served on this day!  Children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 school lunches receive a 

free school dinner including a packed lunch! As a special incentive for children to have a school dinner on that day we will 

put all names in a hat and there is a chance for you to win a £20 voucher!!! 

School Photos 

Individual/Sibling School photos will be taken on Tuesday 3rd October 2023. If your child has PE on this day please DO NOT 

send them in in their PE kits, they must wear their school uniform. Tempest Photography will be in from 7.45am to take 

photos with siblings from home, therefore if you would like a photo of your child with a sibling from home please ensure you 

come to school for 8am (please note that they will only take photos of siblings and not parents/grandparents etc). If your 

child has a sibling in school, these will be taken throughout the school day as normal. 

School Election Day 

We are holding our school elections for class councillors, House Captain and Head Boy and Girl on 5th October.  The children 

will be delivering their speeches and canvassing for votes. Parents/carers of successful candidates will be made aware via 

PING Keep an eye on our Twitter page for updates! 

 Family Breakfast 

Our last family breakfasts have been a huge success and we loved seeing so many of you attending. Our next Family breakfast 

is on 5th October and the theme of this is handwriting. We hope to see you all there! 
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NEWSLETTER 

Key Dates  

3rd October – School Photos 

5th October – Census Day 

5th October – School Election day 

5th October – Family Breakfast 

16th – 19th October – Year 6 Bikeability 

18th October – Parents Evening 

30th October – Halloween Disco 



2nd October 2023 

 

Parents Evening 

We will be holding our next parent consultation evening on Wednesday 18th October 2023 from 1.00pm until 6pm. 

Appointments are available and can only be booked via the School Ping system. Please note the entrance for parents' evening 

is the entrance at the back of the hall. If your child has an appointment at 2.50pm, 3.00pm or 3.10pm, they will be sent to 

the school hall to meet you. 

School dinner meal increase 

We have been notified of an increase to school meal prices. After the October break the price for a child school dinner will 

be £2.20 ( an increase of 10p).  

Wrap around care  

We just wanted to give you an update in relation to the wrap around care that we were potentially looking to offer our 

parents and carers after the October half term. Unfortunately we are still in the process of trying to organise this. Once we 

have a final decision on this we will let our parents and carers know so please look out for any future PINGS.  

Year 6 Bikeability 

Between 16th—19th October Year 6 will be taking part in ‘Bikeability’. This course is for children who can already ride a bike 

and in this they will learn how to safely ride their bike on the road. A letter / PING regarding this will be sent out with 

information shortly.  

Halloween Disco 

On Monday 30th October we will be holding a Halloween disco. KS1 - 3.45 - 4.45pm / KS2 - 5.00 – 6.00pm. Tickets are on 

sale via parent pay for £2. We will have snacks available to buy on the night so please send your child with change. 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

 

Healthy lunches 

We are seeing an increase in unhealthy items in lunch boxes. Please note as a school we promote healthy eating and 

lifestyles. Please see attached information. 

Goodbye 

On Friday we said goodbye to Miss Wilson. Miss Wilson joined us as an apprentice 6 years ago and has been a valuable 

member of the Clayton team. She has now gone on to pursue a career in hairdressing something she has always willed to 

do! 

Also on Thursday 19th October we will be saying goodbye to Miss Fearnside. Miss Fearnside has been a member of the 

Clayton Community for 5 years and joined us at a young age as an apprentice. 

We are pleased to say Miss Fearnside will be going on to teacher training so we may see her back here in 3 years!!!! 

I am sure you will join us in wishing them both all the best for the future. 

 Please follow us on 

Twitter! 

@CLAYTONPRIMPAY 


